
Wanted

All Sightings Should Be Reported To  
Julie Anderson, Louisiana Sea Grant and LSU AgCenter fisheries specialist,

at (225) 578-0771 or Email at janderson@agcenter.lsu.edu
 

Reports may be submitted online at:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/C277FD5

The tiger prawn is native to the Western Pacific Ocean. Recently, these large prawns  
have been captured off the Louisiana coast.  

Tiger prawns can be identified by the distinctive striped pattern on their shells.
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